Martin Julie Mikulas
MOF leJEJ[O Regional Land Manager

July 23, 2018

Mr. Peter Hays

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

RE: Reclamation Responsibility Release, M-2011-001, lverson Pit
Dear Mr. Hays:

On behalf of Martin Marietta Materials, Inc., please accept this letter as our request for withdraw our
release request dated June 14, 2018. We will resubmit just for the area that the property owner has tilled

up.
Should you have any additional questions, please contact me at (970) 227-4041.
Sincerely,

Julie Mikulas
Regional Land Manager

Cc: Tim Iverson

Rocky Mountain Division — Northern Office
1800 N Taft Hill Road, Fort Collins, CO 80534
julie.mikulas@martinmarietta.com
www.martinmarietta.com



